

Ref No: EPCP/Circular/2023-2024

Date: 28/08/2024

To:

All Students,

Subject: Guidelines for Mobile Phone Usage on College Premises

Dear Students,

In our continuous effort to maintain a conducive learning environment, we would like to remind you of the guidelines regarding the use of mobile phones on college premises. These measures are intended to ensure minimal disruption during academic activities and uphold our college community's decorum.

Guidelines:

1. Classrooms and Laboratories:

- Mobile phones must be switched off or set to silent mode before entering classrooms and laboratories.
- → The use of mobile phones for texting, calling, or accessing the internet is prohibited during lectures and practical sessions unless explicitly permitted by the instructor for academic purposes.

2. Library:

- → Phone conversations are not allowed in the library to maintain a quiet study environment.

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines. Failure to comply with the mobile phone policy may result in disciplinary action as outlined in the college handbook.

